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School will close for Christmas from 12 noon:
12.00 P1/2 and siblings
12.10 Surnames beginning with A—-G

12.20 Surnames beginning with H - Z

Our Open Night is on

Monday 6" December from 6.30 -
8.00pm.

If you know someone who would like to see around
the school but is unable to attend on this evening
please ask them to phone Mrs Lennon and she will
arrange for them to visit at another time.

Online applications for P1 in September 2022 will DECEMBER DATES
be available from the 10 — 28t january on the EA
Website. DECEMBER

2rd P6 Visit to Saintfield High School
2ad Student Council Art Competition Judging

6" Open Night for prospective parents (7.00-

8.30pm)
7th School Christmas Dinner
gth Student Council Christmas Jumper Day

13" PTA PJ and Christmas Movie Day

Intergenerational Christmas Project

15t BDCA Intergenerational Project — pupil letters

Pupils from P3 — P7 are writing will be collected from school.

Christmas Letters to an elderly 17" PTA Christmas Draw
member of the community as part of

_ _ 21 Wandering Wild Forest School - Carols and
an Intergenerational Christmas Marshmallows around the camp fire.

Connection Project.
21 School will close for Christmas from 12 noon:

These will be collected on 15" and

distributed around our local area by
members of the BDCA. 4t School Development Day — Staff only

JANUARY
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Student Council Art Competition

We had a lot of fantastic entries in the Student Council Christmas Art
Competition and Mr Weir, our Chair of Governors, had a very difficult time
judging the winners.

Thank you to the Student Council for organising this event.
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Christmas Plans

With Covid appearing to be on the rise in the community we were reluctant to take the
children out for a Christmas School trip. Instead we have arranged to have two special
treats in school where we will be able to maintain our class bubbles. On Monday 13*
PTA are organising another PJ and Movie Day as the children really enjoyed this the
last time we ran it. On the last morning, 21** December, The Wandering Wild
Forest School will be visiting and each class bubble will have an opportunity to sing
Christmas Carols around the camp fire while they toast marshmallows.

Keep a look out for these notes and permission slips next week.

On behalf of the Staff I would like to wish you all a very happy
and restful Christmas and thank you for all of your support during Cﬁmm

the term.




